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Any amount of PFAS coming out of the Coffin Butte Landfill is a human health crisis 

in the making!  Let's talk instead about reducing our need to expand the landfill and 

how we can generate less trash.  Whatever we need to do - we can do it without 

enlarging the Coffin Butte facility. 

 

The pollution that the facility emits at the present time creates a public nuisance. 

 

 

 

 

 


